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Indian NationalTrade Union Congress (INTUC)
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No. V2lPart IV

The Secretary (E),
Railway Board,
New Delhi
Dear Sir,

Dated: 08/0l/201 I

Sub: Re-fixation of pay of Running Staff in 7* CPC Pay Level-reg.

Ref: (i) NFIR's PNM ltem No. 05/2017.
(ii) NFIR's letterNo.IVn,trFIR/7'CPC(lmp)/2016/R.B./Part I dated 0610112017.
(iii) Railway Board's reply vide letterNo. PC-VIU?}|7lR-Ul7 dated 3110312017 to GSAIIFIR.
(iv) Railway Board's letterNo. PC-VII/20l6llCl2 daIed2ll08l20l7 (RBE No. 9912017).
(v) NFIR's letter No. U2lPart IV dated 2010212018.
(vi) Railway Board's letterNo. PC-VIV2017lR-U137 daIed07l03l20l8 addressed to GS,4..lFIR.
(vii) NFIR's letter No. Il2lPart IV dated 0210412018.
(viii) Railway Board's letterNo. PC-VIV20l7lR-U137 dated2ll05l20l8 addressed to GSiNFIR.
(ix) Railway Board's insrructions issued vide letter No. PC-VII/20l6111612 dared 1510612018

addressed to GMs of Zonal Railways & PUs.
(x) NFIR's letterNo. Il2lPartlV dated 1710912018.
(xi) Railway Board's letter No. PC-VII|Z}WlR-U137 dated 08/1012018 addressed to General

Manager, West Central Railway * 
l.*n11t:d*1111012018 

to GS/NFIR.

Responding to NFIR's representation vide dated l7l09l20l8 relating to incorrect interpretation of Board's
instructions by the West Central Railway Administration, Railway Board vide letter dated 08/10/2018
communicated to the Federation that comments of West Central Railway relating to the case of 127 Sr. ALPs (GP
2400) of KotaDivision who submitted timely option for fixation of pay on promotion to CP 4200 as Loco Pilot
(Goods) have been sought for. Federation feels sad to state that though a period ofthree months has since passed,

the incorrect decision taken by Kota Division of West Central Railway Administration has not been rectified so f-ar,

with the result the Running Staff have been deprived of the benefit of option.

NFIR, therefore, once again urges upon the Railway Board to consider the valid points provided by the
Federation through series of communications and issue suitable clarification to the General Manager, West Central
Railway to implement the option exercised by 127 Loco Running Staff for switching over to 7'n CPC Pay Level.
Federation may please be kept advised of the progress made in the case.

Copy to the Executive Director/PC-II,
Delhi.
Copy to the General Secretaries of Zonal
File No. IV/RSAC/Conf./Part IX.
Media CentreAtrFIR.
File No. 0512017 (PNM).

Yours faithfullv. t
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